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  Street lights are required.  Plans for this private street light system must be 

submitted, reviewed, and approved by Public Works prior to issuance of a 

building permit.  A Homeowners’ Association shall be created to be responsible 

for the ongoing operation and maintenance of the system. 

 

  

 

  New Street Light installations shall conform to the 2015 version of the Boise  

  Standard Revisions, Idaho Standards for Public Works Construction (ISPWC)  

  using approved LED fixtures listed in Attachment A to the   Boise Standard  

  Revisions. 

 

  Developer shall not connect, or allow any subcontractor to connect any irrigation  

  timers, decorative lighting, entrance lighting, outlets or other electrical devices to  

  any street lighting circuits.  Any and all irrigation timers, decorative lighting,  

  entrance lighting, outlets or other electrical devices shall be connected directly to  

  Idaho Power at an Idaho Power approved location. 

 

 

If you have any further questions contact Tom Marshall at 388-4719 or 

tmarshall@cityofboise.org. 
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